
Reference No: F46/4/32; Date: 10/01/57  

Circular 02/1957:- Deductions from pay in respect of Life Assurance Policies

A Dhuine Uasail,

I am directed by the Minister for Finance to inform you that this matter was discussed by the 
General Council, under the conciliation and arbitration scheme for the Civil Service, in relation to 
unestablished staff and that the Minister, having considered the report of the discussion, has decided that 
the arrangements approved in Circulars 19/40, 31/40 and 14/41, for the deduction of life assurance 
premiums from pay in the case of established civil servants should be extended to unestablished civil 
servants on condition in each case that the insurance company repays the cost of collection of the 
premiums, measured at 2½% of the premiums collected.

I am to add that the arrangements approved in paragraph 4 of Circular 14/41 may be extended to 
unestablished civil servants on condition in each case that the insurance company repays the cost of 
collection, measured at 2½% of the amount collected.

Mise, le meas, 

L.M. Fitzgerald


